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Bailey, John

From: Melvin "Mitch" Mitchell [Mitch.Mitchell@LA.GOV]
Sent:  Tuesday, July 13, 2010 6:25 PM

To: Bailey, John

Subject: RE: Georgia-Pacific - Crossett Operations

Mr. Bailey,

I too believe we had a good meeting yesterday and it appears that your staff adequately addressed all of our
concerns, questions and issues in your revision. I understand that ADEQ will be issuing a final permit on or about
July 30 and I believe the issuance, of a permit, on or about that date to be both prudent and logical. We are
preparing our final meeting report for review by our coordinated staff elements. I anticipate that
document/report will be completed in a few days.......

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

THX
mcm

From: Bailey, John [mailto:BAILEY @adeq.state.ar.us]
Sent: Monday, July 12, 2010 3:20 PM

To: Melvin "Mitch" Mitchell

Subject: RE: Georgia-Pacific - Crossett Operations

Mr. Mitchell,
| apologize for not being present during the conference call. My boss needed me to be in another meeting. |
spoke with Kim Fuller and she said the meeting went well. If you have any other comments or questions please

do not hesitate to call.

Thanks,
John

7/16/2010



